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Welcome to the World Norah Jean Guethle

Dexter, Missouri – Christopher Kyle and Madeline Jean Acker-Guethle of Dexter
are the proud parents of a baby girl, born July 26, 2015 at the SoutheastHEALTH
Center in Cape Girardeau.

Norah Jean Guethle arrived at 2:09 a.m. weighing 7 lbs., 12 oz., and was 21
inches long at birth.

Maternal grandparents are Andy and Lindy Acker of Liberty, Missouri. 

Paternal grandparents are Mark and Sharon Guethle of Dexter. 

Welcome to the world Norah Jean Guethle!
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